
Eryri Ramblers 
 

To all Eryri Walk Leaders      18 December 2020 
 
Programme and Booking Walks 

 
Hello everybody, 
 
I've had a very positive response from all our Committee members to the proposed programming and booking 
system so I would like to detail how it will work for us:- 
 
 
1. I ask you to send me walks for 2021 plus a photo, the number of people you want to permit on your walk and a 
rough idea of the duration – Walk Form V4 attached, but just send me the info any way you want. 
 
 
2. You can send me walks for any date, both short-term weather dependent and long term for any date in 2021 so 
we build up a rolling programme.  Please put a message on Eryri Facebook so members can add it to their diary. 
Our system is now flexible so feel free to change the date of a long term walk if the weather is unsuitable. 
 
 
3. A few days before the walk, check the weather and re-publish your walk on Eryri Facebook and to permit 
members to have a dialogue with you if they wish.  
 
 
4.Booking closes at 20:00 the day before.  I will then send you a list of attendees.  The list is in .csv format which 
permits pasting of addresses into your “Send to” email box in case you want to send a welcome message plus any 
last-minute joining instructions or a weather update.  Please delete after 3 weeks to comply with GDPR. 
 
 
5. A message will be pinned at the top of our Facebook page saying “Walks - please book via Eryri website” 
 
 
I would like to take this opportunity heartily thank those leaders who have contributed to our walks programme 
this season including John (Evans), Nigel, Margaret and particularly Mieko with her meticulously planned Slate 
Trail walks plus of course our “WALTERS” winner Rachel. 
 
 
Finally, Mickey has decided to retire from leading walks.  On behalf of CADW and now Eryri Ramblers I would like 
to thank him for his great and interesting contributions to our walk programmes over the years. 
We wish Mickey well and it’s pleasing to hear that he will still to join us on easy walks. 
 
 
We all need to be careful and follow the level 4 Covid safety rules from 28 December however please send me 
some walks as soon as you can.  Let us hope for a better 2021, in particular after the lockdown and when we have 
all been vaccinated. 
 
 
In the meantime, please take great care, stay safe and have a good Christmas. 
The very best of wishes to you all, 
 
Roy 
Walks Secretary 
E:walkeryriramblers@gmail.com  
F: Eryri Ramblers 
T: @eryriramblers 
 
PS List of current walk leaders attached – if you are wishing to retire, please let me know - and if you know of 
anyone who might wish to become a walk leader, I would be very pleased to hear from them. 
 
PPS for reference this message is published on our website News+Info 
 
 

https://eryriramblers.org/walks
mailto:walkeryriramblers@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/465510966877929/
https://twitter.com/EryriRamblers
https://eryriramblers.org/news%2Binfo

